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Welcome to Arizona Spine Consultants 

 

 

Dear Patient, 

On your scheduled appointment date ____________________________, 

we ask that you bring in all your records and films pertaining to your spine. Please call 602-242-6500 two 

days prior to your appointment to confirm. It is important that you confirm your appointment since we 

often book out far in advance.  We ask for verbal confirmation at least 48 Hours before that 

appointment or we will need to cancel that appointment and fill it with another patient.   

Please bring this completed packet and “actual films” to your appointment.  

If your plan requires a referral, please make sure you have your primary care doctor fax it to 602-242-

6600. 

• Dr. Rappoport requests that “actual films” be brought in instead of a CD. We understand that at 

some Radiology facilities films are no longer an option. If this is the case, a CD would be 

acceptable.   

 

 

 

Arizona Spine Consultants 

9250 N 3rd Street 

Suite 2020 

Phoenix, AZ 85020-2404 


